Notes of meeting with Jack Griffiths Highways Engineer 
Friday 24 June 2022 at 10am
Town Clerk: Richard Bishop 
Deputy Town Clerk: Helen Carrier
Highways Engineer: Jack Griffiths 

COMPLAINTS UPDATE.
1. Tree maintance and town centre weeds – the cost of the spraying is high, one spray planned for July
2. Sacred Hart hedge – if not done within two weeks highways will cut
3. Boxes Lane – hedge needs cutting, Jack will report 
4. Camping Lane residents parking – permit parking or extend two hour parking

TRANSPORT COMMITTEE ITEMS

1. Buttercross crossing  - removal of block paving – This has been taken to full council and the Clerk will update Mr Griffiths on the decision.

2. Grass verges – Urban and rural cut has been done.  Discussed delegated powers for STC to take on cuts themselves.

Date of next meeting – 27 July at 10am
